December 11, 2020, 2020 Update (#244)

To: Board Members & Residents

From: Charles H. Greenthal Management Corp.

Re: New York State COVID-19 Report Card





In an effort to help families and parents navigate the pandemic and make informed decisions that affect their children and families, the State has created a web-based portal, <u>School Covid Report Card</u>. Families may use this portal to look up schools to learn about the status of COVID-19 positive cases and trends.

Using the categories and search bar on the home page, families can obtain information related to: COVID-19 positive data on students, teachers and staff enrolled in the school district both on and off site. This information is either shared by the parent/guardian of the student, notified by teachers, and staff, or communicated by the local health department as part of the contact tracing effort.

Management will continue to monitor City/State and assorted agencies for announcements and guidelines and will provide updates to you as new information becomes available.

Be well and stay safe.

